
 

This week in Reception 

December 7th – 11th 2020 

           P.S.E.D. 

 
We hope you will enjoy watching the 
Christmas Movie when this goes live on 
Google Classroom! We certainly loved 
seeing it in our classrooms! The children 
have all worked so hard together to 
make it a truly wonderful show! 

                            C.L. 
 
We have listened to a whole host 
of stories this week with a 
Christmas theme! 
 

                                                            P.D. 
We have been setting the children a variety of physical challenges 
outdoors this week, when the weather allowed! 
 

                Mathematics 

Number Time, with ‘El Nombre’ 
deomonstrated one less really clearly. 
As well as a magician making balls 
disappear one by one, and an 
operatic version of 10 Green Bottles, 
we saw how one less works in a 
game of musical chairs. 
 

                Literacy 

We have been having fun with 
phonics this week, playing a 
variety of games that consolidate 
what we have learned so far. We 
have also been writing a special 
message for a seasonal card. 

                     U.W. 

The children have really enjoyed 
comparing different families 
Christmas traditions in the different 
stories they have listened to. 

                        E.A.D. 
 

We have made seasonal cards this 
week, combining different materials 
and techniques to create a robin or 
penguin. 
 

At Home 
 

Google Classroom: Christmas I-Spy counting sheet 
 

Homework Book: Tricky word Celebration Tree! 

 

 


